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While I believe vaccinations are safe and effective for the vast majority of children, for some
children with certain genetic mutations (my son is one of those children), the vaccinations,
when given too early or in too narrow a time frame, do pose serious health risks.

Because of these genetic mutations, I have chosen to delay some of my son's vaccinations.

I am not opposed to vaccinations.
I do not believe vaccinations pose a risk to all children.

I only wish to modify the vaccination schedule for my son, delaying some vaccinations until
he is 7 years of age, because for him, the risks these vaccinations pose are greater than the
risks they prevent.

Please understand that there are sensible parents who, understanding the risks vaccinations
prevent as well as the risks they pose to certain children, wish to delay or modify the
vaccination schedule for their children.

Scott Fletcher
Software Engineer
Portland, OR
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